
Notice of Public Meeting: Join the Discussion

The Township of Chatsworth is planning for the future of its community centres

and arenas. Sierra Planning and Management has been retained by the Township

to provide an assessment of use and future needs pertaining to its 3 arenas. We

want to hear from you: How do you use these facílitíes? What are some of the

challenges with these buildings?

A public meet¡ng will be held on:

Date: June 29,20L6

fime: 7:00 p.m.

Location: Williamsford Curling Club

For information: Please contact Grace Nayler at gnayler@chatsworth.ca or by

telephone at 519-794-3232 ext. 125


